
Minutes of 
PLACE Design Task Force 

Subcommittees on Staff Organization 
February 5, 2014 

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
The PLACE Subcommittee on Staff Organization met on February 5, 2014 at 10:00 
a.m. in the Neighborhood Development Services Conference Room.  In 
attendance were Rachel Lloyd, Tim Mohr, and Fred Wolfe of PLACE, and NDS 
Director, Jim Tolbert. 
 
The topic of the meeting was a general discussion of how the City might better 
organize to support high quality design and implementation of small area plans. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 


